
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Product Safety Notification 
 

Bulgin 900 Series Sockets 
 

Model No. Stock no. 
PX0911/03/S RS 344-4043 
PX0911/04/S RS 344-4059 
PX0941/04/S RS 345-0824 

 
We have received a notification from Bulgin of a potential problem with certain of 
their 900 series sockets supplied in March and June 2008. 
 
According to our records you have purchased one or more of these connectors. 
 
The earth terminal on these connectors is designed to make connection first and 
break connection last. 
 
To achieve this, the earth socket terminal should have been mounted forward of 
the remaining terminals.  
 
There is a possibility that this is not the case and an adjacent terminal may 
instead be mounted forward. 
 
Please refer to the enclosed sheet for further details of the fault and directions as 
to how to determine if the connector(s) you have are affected. 
 
If you find that you have one or more of the affected sockets and require 
replacement please contact our Customer Care Team on tel 01536 444 386.  
 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused but are sure that you will understand 
the importance of this notification. 
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Product Safety Notification 

 
Bulgin (Elektron Components Ltd.) 900 Series Sockets 

 
Bulgin Part No. RS Stock no. 

PX0911/03/S RS 344-4043 
PX0911/04/S RS 344-4059 
PX0941/04/S RS 345-0824 
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t the sockets you have are faulty and you require replacements 
t the RS Customer Care Team on tel. 01536 444 386 or email 
@rs-components.com

mailto:customer.care@rs-components.com

